-----FORTUNA FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT-----

320 SO. FORTUNA BLVD. FORTUNA, CA. 95540 (707)725-5021

"At your service"

"This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer"

June 8, 2021

Dear Supervisor Bushnell,

The Board of Commissioners of the Fortuna Fire Protection District would like to request and recommend an appointment to the vacant seat on our board.

As you are aware four candidates were interviewed in "closed" session on June 7, 2021 and after careful consideration and deliberation, we are requesting the appointment of Glen Senestraro to fill the vacancy.

It is our understanding that this matter will be taken to your board for consideration and that once approved a notification will be made to our board so that an official announcement can be made to Mr. Senestraro.

We as a board wish to thank you for your assistance with this matter and look forward to hearing from you soon.

Thank you,

Robert Johnson Vice Chairman/Fortuna Fire Protection District